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Bottineau Neighborhood  
Association Board Meeting 

 
Tuesday September 8th · 

7pm  
 
 
 

Bottineau Neighborhood  
Association Annual Meeting 
Thursday September  24th  · 

7pm 
 

Guest: 
LS Black Developers 

2301 California Street NE 

Bottineau Neighborhood Board  
Nominations Open through August 
20th 
 
If you are interested in running for a 
board seat, nominate yourself by email-
ing bna@bottineauneighborhood.org by 
August 20th and let us know why you 
want to serve on the board! 
 
Ballots will be mailed out in early  
September.  You will also be able to 
vote in person at the annual meeting on 
September 24th. 
 
The August Bottineau Neighborhood  
Association meeting has been cancelled 
due to the primary election on August 
11th.  To find your polling place or  
obtain an absentee ballot, please visit 
sos.state.mn.us. 

Rendering of development proposal for 2301 
California Street NE from LS Black Developers  

 
Plan includes 164 affordable units, production 

space, and 1,2,3, bedroom units 

mailto:bna@bottineauneighborhood.org
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Northeast Calendar call for art, due September 10th 
The call for art is open for the 2021 Northeast Calendar, coordinated by the Northeast 
Community Development Corporation (NE CDC). Images are sought that represent the 
14 Northeast neighborhoods.  The deadline is September 10, 2020. 
An image may be representative of a neighborhood simply due to the artist living or 
working in that neighborhood, or it can be a landmark. All art mediums welcome,  
represented in digital images.  
 
“We are looking for active, colorful, beautiful and/or funny images that bring cheer and 
a feeling of togetherness, community,” organizers said in a news release.  “We  
encourage active images of people: Photographs of people who are readily recognizable 
should be accompanied by a release from the subjects.” 
 
Thirteen images will be chosen for the months Jan. 2021-Jan. 2022, each for $200, and 
one for the cover, $400. Images will be juried by independent professionals. The calen-
dar will be designed by graphic artist Leann Johnson.  For submission criteria and  
procedure, go to northeastcdc.org.  

The 2020 Census is a tool to combat homelessness and provide affordable 
housing 
What does affordable housing have to do with the Census? 
The U.S. government uses a formula to decide how much money for housing assistance 
will go to each state. The formula uses information about the size of a state’s popula-
tion and the number of people living in different types of housing – and that infor-
mation comes from the decennial Census. 
If people do not complete the Census form or do not list all of the people living in a 
residence, it could result in: 
• The overall Census count for their community being lower than it should be 

• An inaccurate count of how many people are living in each type of housing 

• Their state not receiving their fair share of federal funding to address the housing 
needs of its people. 

 
Complete the census at my2020census.gov, call 1-844-330-2020 , or simply fill out the 
form you received in the mail and return in the envelope provided.  

New Speed Limits  
Minneapolis and Saint Paul 
are in the process of imple-
menting new, lower speed 
limits to support safer 
streets. 

The new speed limits are: 

• 20 mph for local residential 
streets; 

• 25 mph for larger, arterial city
-owned streets; and 

• 30-plus mph for a few city-
owned streets. 

 
 
More information can be found at  
visionzerompls.com/speedlimit-s  

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMDA3MTYuMjQ0OTQ2OTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwOi8vbXkyMDIwY2Vuc3VzLmdvdiJ9.JE0gS0v2AURDvV11dJHCFmkNwbFP7cT0bht2R_DYCA8/s/778836943/br/81153518458-l
https://www.visionzerompls.com/speedlimit-s


 

 

National Night Out 2020 
This year National Night is held on  
August 4th and September 15th, 2020.   
Bottineau Neighborhood can help you 
fund your party.  We will reimburse up 
to $100 of eligible expenses for your 
event.  Eligible expenses include  
outreach materials and supplies.  We  
cannot reimburse for food or  
entertainment.    
 
Please email 
bna@bottineauneighborhood.org with 
your party details and we can help you 
determine what expenses can be  
reimbursed.   
 
More details can be found at 
www2.minneapolismn.gov/nno.  To 
find out about events on your block, 
look for flyers from a neighbor. 

 
Farewell to Board Member  
Seth Nesselhuf 
 
Board director Seth Nesselhuf is leaving the 
Bottineau Neighborhood Association board  
after 3 years of dedicated service.   
 
Seth is a former Our Streets board member, 
and an enthusiastic advocate for bike lanes in 
Bottineau Neighborhood. Seth coordinated and 
participated in the California Dreaming  
fundraisers and the Bike Rodeo, which helped 
distribute bike helmets to kids.  
 
Seth also represented Bottineau Neighborhood 
on the Minneapolis Parks and Recreation Board 
East of the River Master Plan  
Community Advisory Committee (CAC).  Seth 
brought valuable insight to the planning  
process.  This plan will help shape the future of 
our parks.  
 
While Seth will no longer serve BNA, he re-
mains active and involved in the Northeast 
Community  
 
Thank you Seth for your service to the  
Bottineau Neighborhood, we will miss you! 

New Mask Requirement for  
Minnesota Public Spaces  
As of July 25, 2020, people in Minne-
sota are required to wear a face cover-
ing in all public indoor spaces and 
businesses, unless alone.  
 
Help stop the spread! You can have 
#COVID-19 without showing any 
symptoms. Wear a mask and stay 6 
feet apart to help prevent your germs 
from spreading to others. #MaskUpMN  



 

 

 
Mark Your Calendars 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bottineau Neighborhood Association 
2205 California Street #107 
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612.367.7262 
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In Minnesota, you can vote early with an 
absentee ballot starting 46 days before 
Election Day. You can request an absen-
tee ballot online.  
 
mnvotes.sos.state.mn.us 

Bottineau Neighborhood  
Association Board Meeting 

 
Tuesday September 8th · 7pm  

 
 

Bottineau Neighborhood  
Association Annual Meeting 

Thursday September  24th  · 7pm 
 

Guest: 
LS Black Developers 

2301 California Street NE 
 
 

Join us virtually via Zoom! 
Find the links on our website,  
bottineauneighborhood.org 

https://mnvotes.sos.state.mn.us/ABRegistration/ABRegistrationStep1.aspx

